ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

LEAR N M 0 H E AT program, helps us all save money and protect our environment

through energy efficient products and practices. For more
e n e rg ySta r- g OV information, visit www.energystar.gov.

Dear ENERGY STAR® Displays Manufacturer or Other Interested Party:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) would like to thank all stakeholders who submitted comments on
the proposed Draft 1 Displays Version 6.0 specification. EPA is currently in the process of assessing stakeholder
feedback and plans to release Draft 2, which will contain proposed On Mode power consumption levels, in early
September. At this time, EPA welcomes any additional test data from manufacturers, specifically for displays larger
than 30 inches, the additional power consumption in Sleep Mode due to network/data connections, and the power
consumption at the proposed lux levels for displays with Automatic Brightness Control (ABC), which can help inform
the upcoming proposed levels.

EPA will host an all-day in-person stakeholder meeting in Washington, D.C., on Tuesday, September 20, 2011, to
discuss the Draft 2 specification, and invites all interested stakeholders to join. Please RSVP by email to
displays@energystar.gov with the subject "RSVP - Displays September 20 Meeting."

If you have any questions, please contact Verena Radulovic, EPA, at radulovic.verena@epa.gov or (202) 343-9845,
or Bizhan Zhumagali, ICF International, at bzhumagali@icfi.com or (202) 572-9448.

Thank you for your continued support of the ENERGY STAR program.

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov
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